Before you start your travel for the 2019 ASPHER Deans’ and Directors’ Retreat, we
want to give you some important information regarding airport pick up for transfer
to the Ettore Majorana Foundation and Centre for Scientific Culture in Erice.

We have made note of everyone’s arrival information and the local coordinators will
be arranging shuttles to bring you to Erice. You can expect to find your driver in the
arrivals hall holding a sign for: EMFCSC.

In case of any trouble finding your driver or if you encounter issues on the day of
your arrival, such as a missed connection, please call: +39 0923 869133 and ask for
Mr Pino Aceto or Alessandro Noto - email: hg@ccsem.infn.it.

We’re looking forward to welcoming you to Erice and wish you happy and safe
travels.

Best wishes,
ASPHER Secretariat



